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Mr. Wayne Emmerson 
Chair, Board of Health 
York Region Public Health 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket ON L3Y 6Z1 

Dear Mr. Emmerson: 

I am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care will provide the 
Board of Health for York Region Public Health up to $760,305 in additional base funding 
and up to $729,700 in one-time funding for the 2016-17 funding year to support the 
provision of mandatory and related public health programs and services in your community. 

The Assistant Deputy Minister of the Population and Public Health Division will write to York 
Region Public Health shortly concerning the terms and conditions governing this funding. 

Thank you for your dedication and commitment to Ontario's public health system. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Eric Hoskins 
Minister 

c: Hon. Michael Chan, MPP, Markham-Unionville 
Hon. Chris Ballard, MPP, Newmarket-Aurora 
Hon. Helena Jaczek, MPP, Oak Ridges-Markham 
Hon. Reza Moridi, MPP, Richmond Hill 
Gila Martow, MPP, Thornhill 
Hon. Steven Del Duca, MPP, Vaughan 
Julia Munro, MPP, York-Simcoe 
Dr. Karim Kurji, Medical Officer of Health, York Region Public Health 
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